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For Immediate Release      
  
Minden, ON. Thursday November 2, 2017 
11:00 am 
Release #17-102 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Notice of Bridge Closure for Construction – Soyers Lake Road Bridge 
 
 
Please be advised that Soyers Lake Road Bridge will be CLOSED due to bridge 
replacement, effective Monday November 6, 2017 for approximately 2 days, scheduled 
to reopen on November 8, 2017.  
 
Residents requiring access may do so via the seasonally maintained portion of Soyers 
Lake Road.  
 
Please watch for and obey posted signage. 
 
 
Please refer to the “Newsroom” or the Road Closure App on the homepage of the 
Township’s website for information on road closures and important updates at 
www.mindenhills.ca.  
 
 
For more information please visit www.mindenhills.ca for accurate updates. 
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Contact Information: 
Travis Wilson, Road Superintendent 
Township of Minden Hills 
PO Box 359, 7 Milne Street 
Minden, ON K0M 2K0 
twilson@mindenhills.ca   
 


